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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Do you daydream about travelling through time? Are there ghosts and dragons in your 
mind trying to get out? Did a mysterious character give you a message you want to pass 
on? 
 
Next term, we are offering a creative writing club for Year 5 which will allow them to use 
their imagination whilst story writing. The club will run after-school every Monday during 
Term 5 starting on Monday 25 April. Children will need to be collected from the school 
office at 4pm or we will need permission from you for them to walk home alone at this 
time.  
 
To express interest, please complete the Microsoft Form on the link below by Friday 
1 April.  
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ViObpySMIkm0IMbibQtAkU_1oN
Z6gmpBnDOrT4P1YWVUMllGQzFZVjU5SFM4UFRUNkdDV0ZCNkJXRC4u 
 
Numbers permitted, we will confirm whether this club will be going ahead by the end of this 
term. Who knows, perhaps one day JK Rowling will be asking your child for advice! 
 
Kind regards,  
Summerhill Academy. 
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